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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 13th JUNE 2006 

Question No. 16
Limekiln Green Entrance
QUESTION:   Councillor E. Walsh 
“To ask the Manager to consider replacing the vandalised trees outside the Traders with some suitable shrubs so as to improve the entrance to Limekiln Green?"                              
REPLY:

The trees have been replaced twice at this location which is consequently considered unsuitable for further tree planting.  
In order to try and establish some landscape planting the location will be listed for shrub planting as part of the Arboricultural Programme 2006/07.

